
 
 

 
 

NOTICE of PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Select Board has scheduled a public hearing on Monday, March 25, 2024 at 6:10 
p.m. at the Merritt Center, 600 Market Street (2nd floor). 
 
The purpose of the hearing is to lay out as a public way Sagamore Place 
 
A plan showing the proposed layout is available for viewing at the Select Board's office 
during regular Town Hall business hours. 
 
All interested persons are invited to attend. 
 
Robert J. Dolan 
Town Administrator 
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